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Supplemental Information 
 

 The purpose of this application is to add three frequencies to the existing two frequencies, 
all with identical technical requirements and at the same location.  FAA coordination documents 
for the three new frequencies are attached. 

 
 Note with regard to antenna information: radiation in the vertical elevation plane is -1.5 
degrees.  The application does not allow negative vertical elevations to be entered, so “0” was 
entered but should be evaluated as -1.5 degrees. 
 
 New stop buzzer is: Building 8 Lab, Jeremy Gotwalt, 410-993-6846. 
 
  


